GCWA Board of Directors Meeting 5/31/19 5:18 at Jan Nieman's Home

Attending: Tina McNeice, Don Cappelli, Jan Nieman, Absent: Tom Nelson

Report from Executive Committee: Budget passed, sound system discussed, tossed around ideas for younger writers to attend GCWA

- BOD discussed sound system and GCWA returning to looking into Zion's sound system. Jan
 Nieman to send suggestions to Bob McCarthy and Irene as to BOD's input. Tina to contact Ken
 Feeley who was on previous committee checking out sound systems to see exactly what their
 conclusions were.
- 2. BOD discussed, "Who are our target writers for GCWA?" Since attempting to interest younger writers from colleges, etc. had little success, BOD determined adults and seniors are our target groups and should focus our endeavors to those writers. However, we need to determine where we currently advertise before we can expand that effort. To that end Jan will contact Geneva Kelly to obtain that information and discuss possible other venues (library bulletin boards, senior housing and parks, radio.

Meeting adjourned 6:00 p.m.

Respectively submitted,

Jan Nieman